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Mr Brian Holmes 
Director 
Supporting Communities NI 
 
34-36 Henry Street 
Belfast 
BT42 3AH 
 
Dear Mr Holmes, 
 
Draft Budget 2011 - 2015 
 
At its meeting on Thursday 13 January 2011 the Committee for Social Development 
considered the Department’s draft budget for 2011 - 2015. A copy of the paper can 
be found at the following link:  http://www.dsdni.gov.uk/. 
 
Members of the Committee indicated that they would greatly value the views of key 
organisations on the draft budget.  Written feedback from your organisation on the 
draft budget will assist in the Committee’s deliberations on this subject. 
 
I apologise for the short timeframe but would ask that any response would be 
forwarded to me, preferably by e-mail (in the MS Word format), to 
committee.socialdevelopment@niassembly.gov.uk, as soon as possible and by no 
later than Thursday 27 January 2011.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet or e mail facilities or you have any other 
enquiries please contact me on 028 9052 1864. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 
Peter McCallion  
Committee Clerk 
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